
Staff Report 
 
Date: June 13, 2016 
To: Visual Arts Commissioners 
From: Mary Chou, Project Manager 
Re: Noe Valley Town Square  
 
 
The location of the owl sculptures by Wowhaus at the new Noe Valley Town Square has been shifted 
along the tot path from a location just behind the canopy and benches to a more off-centered location 
along the path. The new siting of the owls presents them more as an element of discovery within the 
context of the garden. The artists and staff support this revised location. 
 

      
Image 1: Original Location                    Image 2: Revised Location 
 
 
Motion: Motion to approve Design Development and Construction Phase deliverables (revised location 
of artwork elements) by Wowhaus for Noe Valley Town Square. 
 


